
On letterhead of community organization if applicable 

 

Date 

 

 

The Honourable Christine Elliott, M.P.P. 

Deputy Premier and Minister of Health 

777 Bay St. 

5th Floor 

Toronto, ON M7A 2J3 

 

 

Dear Minister: 

 

My name is [insert name and title] of [insert community organization] and I am writing 

this letter in support of [insert OHT member name] and the North Western Toronto 

Ontario Health Team’s (NWT OHT) application to become an Ontario Health Team. My 

organization strongly supports this application and the NWT OHT’s focus on delivering 

complementary services that will support seamless, integrated and coordinated, patient-

centred care across the care continuum. 

 

As a community partner of [insert OHT member name], we have had the opportunity to 

witness firsthand a record of meaningful community engagement and partnership. We 

are confident that the NWT OHT will continue this tradition of community engagement to 

ensure that its programs and services reflect the diverse needs of our community and 

strengthen its commitment to health equity and inclusion. 

 

The NWT OHT’s application to move forward as an Ontario Health Team has my full 

support. I look forward to our continued partnership as we work together to realize the 

vision of a healthcare system that is not only centred around but connected to patients 

in their local communities. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
[name] 
[position] 


